
TRAFFIC ALERT 
Pima County Regional Wastewater Reclamation Department 

Tucson Boulevard Diversion Structure Rehabilitation 
 
 
 
September 9, 2022 
 
Hunter Contracting Company, under contract with the Pima County Regional 
Wastewater Reclamation Department (RWRD), has nearly completed the sewer 
improvement project to replace the existing diversion structure located at the north end 
of Tucson Boulevard. 
  
The contractor is currently completing the final list of work, including –  

• installation of manhole collars and ladders along with manhole adjustments on 

Tucson Boulevard 

• removal of pumps and temporary above-ground pipes along Jackson Avenue and 

within the UA property 

• restoration items on Jackson Avenue  

• fence restoration at the northern end of Tucson Boulevard  

This work is expected to be completed by mid-September 2022. 

The contractor will place the final thermo striping at the end of September, after the 

newly placed asphalt has “cured” for thirty days. 

Pima County RWRD and Hunter Contracting thank the nearby residents and the 

traveling public for their patience and understanding while they worked to complete the 

improvements to this important piece of sewer infrastructure. Your support did not go 

unnoticed. 

 
*The above work schedule may be impacted by weather or mechanical failure. 

 
 

For additional project information call 520-622-2527 
 

 


